At its meeting of May 27, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report,
and the following Member motions:

1.

That input and suggestions received from Councillors and Commissioners on this item be
referred to staff for consideration within the $95 million funding envelope.

That staff report back by the July Board meeting on the feasibility of including overnight
service on the 46 Martin Grove and 45 Kipling route, and the cost of this additional service
be included in the $95 million additional funding which City Council approved for, in

part, TTC service improvements.



